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Engineering Memorandum 

April 30, 2025 
 

RE:  May 6th Commission Meeting 

 
I-94 SPEED REDUCTION LETTER OF SUPPORT TO NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION: 

 

For your consideration is a letter of support to the North Dakota Department of Transportation for a 

speed reduction of Interstate 94 through the City of Dickinson as shown on the attached map from the 

current 75 miles per hour speed limit to 70 miles per hour speed limit. This speed reduction is in 

conjunction with House Bill 1298. The speed reduction will maintain a consistent and reasonable speed 

limit through Dickinson to support safe traffic operations for residents and travelers. 

 

The city engineering staff recommends approval.  

 

 

 


